Dear Jeff Baker,

I am Writing to formally announce my resignation from my position as Fire Inspector at Spring Lake Park, Effective January 3rd will be my last day in a full-time capacity as I begin my new position as Fire Captain for the Spring Lake Park, Blaine, Mounds View Fire Department January 4th. This decision was not made lightly, as my time here has been rewarding both personally and professionally. I want to offer my sincere gratitude, your guidance, leadership, and support have made a lasting impression on my growth and development throughout my time with the City of Spring Lake Park.

During this transition, I am committed to ensuring a smooth handover of responsibilities. I am more than willing to assist with inspections and provide support in any capacity that will help maintain continuity and efficiency within the Building Department. Please let me know how I can best support during this period.

It has been an honor to be part of Spring Lake Park, and I am grateful for the experiences and relationships I've built throughout my tenure. I look forward to staying in touch and am excited to see the continued success.

Thank you again for the opportunity to be part of such an incredible community.

Best Regards,

Walter Morris